
Dear BZA Members 
 
I would like to express my opposition to the application for a fence variance at 415 Warner. 
Fences are not supposed to cover the front of a building unless they are short and are open. The 
appearance of the property at the southwest corner of Witt and Parr has been compromised by 
the construction of a privacy fence across the front of the house. Please vote to deny this variance 
which could have important implications on future applications for fence variances in our 
historic neighborhood.  
 
 
--  
Jeff Ransone 
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